
Come and hear Giving Voice Chorus®-St. Paul present a concert of fun summertime songs.  
Enjoy the music, learn more about the chorus, and find out how you can be involved!
 
Registration for fall semester is now open:

Giving Voice Chorus®-St. Paul 
Mondays, 10–Noon; September 11–December 11, 2017
$75/person
This unique and joy-filled choral experience is for people living with Alzheimer’s and their caregivers. Sing 
old and new songs, learn vocal technique and ensemble skills, and share musical memories together. No 
vocal experience is required, just a love of singing. Each registration requires a partner. Register at MacPhail 
Center for Music 612-321-0100 or macphail.org.  For more information or to find out about volunteer 
opportunities visit givingvoicechorus.org. 

Giving Voice Chorus®-St. Paul 
Summer Community 
Presentation

Giving Voice Initiative and MacPhail Center for Music created a strategic alliance that makes the Giving Voice Chorus® - St. Paul a 
uniquely artistic, innovative, and heartfelt experience for all involved.  Giving Voice Initiative is a non-profit formed to inspire and 

equip organizations around the world to build choruses that bring joy, well-being, purpose and community understanding to 
people with Alzheimer’s and their care partners.  MacPhail is a non-profit community music school serving 15,500 students from 

6 weeks old to 100+ years with exceptional music learning experiences.

Choral programming and music direction by

Monday, August 14, 2017, 11a.m.
Lyngblomsten Chapel, 1415 Almond Ave W, St. Paul MN 55108
Free Admission, Refreshments to follow

Additional support provided by:


